
  
Monday, April 26th Committee of the Whole Meeting Rescheduled and  Relocated 

to Fire Station 3 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

Date:               Wednesday, April 21, 2021 

Contact:          Jack Linehan, Assistant to the Village Administrator/PIO 

Phone:             (847) 599-7514 

Email:             JLinehan@village.gurnee.il.us 

  

GURNEE, IL – The Committee of the Whole meeting scheduled for Monday April 26th, 2021 has been 
rescheduled to 6:00 p.m. at 5330 Manchester Drive, Gurnee, IL 60031  - Fire Station #3. 

The meeting has been rescheduled and relocated to accommodate a site tour of construction progress of Fire 
Station 3. The meeting is open to the public. This is an active construction site with limited accessibility. 
There will be no action taken at the meeting.  

 


